
  accept 4327 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accept 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- {accept}, allow, look (wait) for,
take.[ql

  acceptable 2144 # euprosdektos {yoo-pros'-dek-tos}; from 2095
and a derivative of 4327; well-received, i.e. approved,
favorable: -- {acceptable}(-ted).[ql

  allow 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, {allow}, look (wait) for,
take.[ql

  for 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look (wait) {for},
take.[ql

  look 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, {look} (wait) for,
take.[ql

  take 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look (wait) for,
{take}.[ql

  wait 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look ({wait}) for,
take.[ql
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